
 

 

 

 

SUSPENSION OF ACTIVITIES UNTIL APRIL 21st 

 

In compliance with the measures to contain the contagion from 

Covid-19, the Teatro Comunale di Bologna announces that, given 

the impossibility of carrying out the preparatory tests, the two 

new productions of the works L’elisir d’amore - scheduled from 4 

to 10 April 2020 – e Luisa Miller - scheduled from 15 to 21 April 

2020 - are suspended.  

The will of the Theater is to reschedule both shows in the current 

season, keeping valid the entrance tickets already purchased for 

the new dates that will be announced as soon as they will be the 

times for a possible resumption of activities are clearer and more 

defined. The TCBO Management is committed to redesigning the 

entire programming, carefully following the development of the 

events and the Government measures for the management of 

the epidemiological emergency, and in the evaluation of the 

implementation of the possible modalities regarding the ticket 

office in light of the current regulatory provisions of the law 

decree of 17 March 2020 n. 18.  

Information and updates will be communicated as soon as 

available. 


